
UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

Robert A. Conner, M.D. 
Radiation Safety Officer 
The Imaging Center 
7631 West Jefferson Blvd. 
Fort Wayne, IN 46804 

Dear Dr. Conner: 

REGION Ill 
2443 WARRENVILLE RD. SUITE 210 

LISLE. IL 60532-4352 

MAY 2 7 2015 

It has come to our attention that Amendment No. 05, dated April 27, 2015, contained an error in 
the formatting of Subitem No. 01. The names of your license were matched with the dates in 
which they would be in effect. It was later determined that formatting the name of your license 
without the date in which it would be in effect, or subsequently changed, was the correct 
approach. 

Enclosed is a Corrected Copy of Amendment No. 05 reflecting the format change for the name 
of your license. 

We apologize for the error and for any inconvenience it may have caused. 

' 
If you have any questions concerning this matter please contact me at either (630) 829-9841 or 
(800) 522-3025, ext. 9841. My fax number is 630-515-1078. My email address is 
colleen.casey@nrc.gov. 

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice," a copy of the enclosed 
license amendment this letter will be available electronically for public inspection in the NRC 
Public Document Room or from the NRC's Agencywide Documents Access and Management 
System (ADAMS), accessible from the NRC Web site at http://www.nrc.gov/reading­
rm/adams. html. 

License No. 13-26508-01 
Docket No. 030-33221 

Enclosure: 

Corrected copy of 
Amendment No. 05 

Sincerely, 

~tU&, 
Colleen Carol Casey 
Materials Licensing Branch 


